From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:22:26 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 9:39 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Crystal Meloche

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please, as a soon to be senior, I cannot continue to afford these constant increases from Enbridge. I cannot even get
this company to read my meter, they expect me to submit my monthly meter reading but yet want to increase our bill
when we are doing their job. I am going bankrupt just to heat my home. From my family to yours, please deny this
increase and let us breathe.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





